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Dr. Victor Noshkin ?

Lawrence Livermore Laboratories

P CG Box 808

Livermore, CA 94550

Dear Vic:

Enclosed are my comments on the 4/24/78 draft. If you have
any questions, we can discuss them June 5/6.

Sincerely yours,

William L. Templeton
Associate Manager
Ecosystems Department
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Enclosure

cc: W. J. Bair, PNL
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This will provide a more accurate Basis ror assessing
the average and maximum annual bone dose rates.
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recalculated as soon as additional LLL data on

concentration ratio becomes available.


